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News Release 
 
Online Programs Office Releases Annual Report 
 
The Colorado Department of Education’s Unit of Online Learning today 
released “Summary Report of the Operations and Activities of Online 
Programs in Colorado.” 
 
According to statute, online programs in Colorado were required to 
submit an annual report to the Unit of Online Learning at CDE by Dec. 
1, 2008. The unit evaluates, compiles and summarizes the report by 
Feb. 1 of each year and submits the report to the Colorado State 
Board of Education and the Education Committees of the House of 
Representatives and the Senate.   
 
The 102-page report provides information on the activities and 
structure of single district and multi-district online programs for the 
2007-2008 school year along with 2008 October count data. The 
report provides insight into other areas of program delivery including 
alignment to the quality standards, demographics and accountability 
data, curriculum, student support and initiatives, budgets and national 
trends.  
 
To read the complete report, visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/onlinelearning/index.htm 
 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
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